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The last SIT meeting was held in February. We did not have one in March because we had a
meeting between SIT members and department heads to talk about summer school. Mrs. Hipp
said that there is a follow up planning meeting for summer school this afternoon.

Mrs. Pennington talked about all core teachers will have the same planning period next school
year. All EOC classes have pacing guides that they will follow and become more standards
focused throughout the semester. The deadline set to finish this goal is by the end of May and
Mrs. Pennington says she thinks that we will finish on time.

Mrs. Hipp talked about transforming a classroom into a data room. This room will help pick
apart data about students testing that will allow teachers to see how their students are
performing. She also introduced our Career and College room that is being put together
upstairs. This room will help students prepare for the workforce and college.

We discussed having a regular scheduled homeroom meeting starting next school year so that
each grade level could be given pointers or instructions on what they should be doing at that
time with their school career.

Mr. Kubota went over the results from the student survey that was sent out. About half of the
student population filled out the survey and each grade level was represented equally. We then
talked about getting a survey put together and sent out to staff and parents. The deadline for
the survey for staff has been set for the end of the current school year. It was recommended that
we wait till the beginning of the next school year to send out a survey for the parents.

No other business was needing to be discussed and the meeting was adjourned.
Next meeting will be on May 19th at 9:00am.



